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Dear Sir,               Date: 11.11.2019 

 I wish to inform that the National Conference on “Sugarcane – Is there any 

alternative?” will be organized on 13
th
 November, 2019 by Government of India 

and Tamil Nadu Agricultural University at TNAU campus. The conference will be 

presided over by Thiru. Ashok Dhalwai I.A.S., CEO, National Ranifed Authority of 

India, Govt. of India, in the presence of Dr. N. Kumar, Vice-Chancellor, TNAU. 

In this connection, a Press meet is arranged on November 12, 2019 (Tuesday) 

at 06.30 P.M. in the Committee Room of Vice-Chancellor, TNAU Campus, 

Coimbatore to elaborate about the above topic. 

 I therefore request that a Reporter & Photographer may kindly be deputed to 

attend the press meet for giving wide publicity through your esteemed Newspaper / 

Radio / TV.  

 I solicit your kind cooperation. 

  

 Thanking you,  

                   Yours sincerely, 

 

  Public Relations Officer 

To 

The Station Director / Editor / Pgm. Executive  

The Correspondent / News Reporter 


